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Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Waiting List 
Opens October 21th

 through October 25th
, 2024 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Gary Housing Authority (GHA) will open its 

waiting list lottery for the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) program. The waiting list will 

open on October 21, 2024, at 12:00 a.m. and will remain open until October 25, 2024, 

at 11:59 p.m.  

The preliminary waiting list application is available online only at:

www.garyhousing.org

No paper applications will be accepted. You must apply online. 

Required Information 

• Valid mailing address

• Names, birthdates, and SSNs of
all household members

• Household gross income

How to Apply 

• Visit www.garyhousing.org

• Scroll down and select “Applicants”

• Select “Login” or “Register Now” to
create an account

Inquiries 

For inquiries regarding this notice, 
please contact us at:  

• Email:

hcvapplications@garyhousing.org

or 

• Telephone:

(219) 881-6416

Reasonable Accommodations 

If you require a reasonable 
accommodation for a disability that 
prevents you from participating in our 
application process, please submit your 
request in writing to the Gary Housing 
Authority, HCV office at 578 Broadway 
1st Floor Gary, IN 46402 on or before 
11/1/2024.  You must include your name 
and address in your request.  

Lottery System 

Due to limited funding availability, not all pre-applicants will be placed on the waiting 

list. 2,400 pre-applications will be selected using a random lottery system. After the 

completion of the pre-application, applicants will be assigned a lottery number. Winning 

lottery numbers will  be notified no later than December 9, 2024. P lease document 
the confirmation of your application for your personal records. 

http://www.garyhousing.org/
http://www.garyhousing.org/



